Soquel Creek Rock Slope Protection Restoration Project 1994-1995
This project was mitigation for the Porter Street bridge over the Soquel Creek. The project began because a scour hole downstream of the bridge would trap fish and during low flow would trap them leading to death. The project was successful in enabling the fish to migrate past this impediment. 

The plans for this restoration project should be in the Public Works Road Design archives, either in microfiche or a paper file under the name “ Porter Street” or “Soquel Creek”.

This project was controversial because the locals regarded scour as a fishing hole. Fishing is illegal.

Project location: behind the grange and school.

Contact: Bill Williamson (530) 577-9971

This information was obtained via a phone conversation with Bill Williamson on 5/16/08

